
From: Tom Carney <Tom.Carney@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 4:33 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Chicago Loop Alliance's Holiday Party  
  

Hi Steve, 
 
I attend the event below last night, in my official capacity as First Deputy Commissioner of 
CDOT. 
 
thank you,  
 
 
Thomas Carney 
First Deputy Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Transportation 
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